
 

Community Grant Applications are now open! 
The second round of Council’s 2020/21 Community Grants Program is open and accepting applications 

until the end of March. 

The first round of the program for this financial year closed back in August last year and allowed Council 

to better support community initiatives that enhance the quality of life, heritage, recreation and cultural 

opportunities for South Gippsland residents. 

There are four different grants that can be applied for by your organisation or community group. They 

include: 

• Minor Projects and Equipment: Between $1,000 - $5,000  

• Major Projects and Equipment: Between $5,000 - $10,000 

• Planning and Development Reports: Between $5,000 - $10,000 

• Festivals and Events: Between $1,000 - $10,000 

More information on the grants above, including minimum funding amounts required by the applicant and 

eligibility criteria can be found on Council’s website: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/grants  

You can also call the Grants team on 5662 9200 or email grants@southgippsland.vic.gov.au  

Quotes attributable to Chair Administrator Julie Eisenbise: 

“This program is a great opportunity for Council to support local community, volunteer and not-for-profit 

organisations. With this funding, we can assist with completing projects, delivering events and services, 

and purchasing equipment that our broader community can enjoy. This makes working for Council really 

rewarding.” 
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